
 
 

 
PROVIDER ALERT 

 
PROVIDER COUNCIL MEETING CANCELATION 

 
NOVEMBER 9, 2011 

 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: 
The Provider Council Meeting that was 
changed to November 18th, 2011 is being 
cancelled due to conflicting meetings.  There 
will be no Provider Council Meeting for the 
Month of November, 2011. 
 
If you have any concerns or an important matter that you were planning to address at 
this month’s meeting, please send your issue to Karl Steinkraus, Director Provider 
Relations at:  karl.steinkraus@valueoptions.com . 
 
 
The Provider Council will next meet on Friday, December 9th, 2011 at its usual time 
(10:00 a.m.) at its usual location (ValueOptions’ Office at 1099 Winterson Road, Suite 
200, Linthicum, MD 21090). The call-in number will be: (866) 783-8972; participant 
code: 1130018. 

mailto:karl.steinkraus@valueoptions.com

